From: Hector Ramos

To: Zielinski, Tony; Lee, Chris
Subject: Development proposal near former Hamburger Mary"s site
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:06:34 AM

Hello Alderman Zielinski,

I'm a Bay View homeowner and purchased my home more than 12 years ago. Over
the years, | have seen our small residential community change to a busy and over
congested community. My appeal many years ago when my family and | were
looking for a home was the family oriented feeling that we received in Bay View.
However, this has drastically changed. | now worry about the people that come into
our neighborhood to visit the bars and restaurants, and can no longer allow my
children to play outside of our home. How is this fair?

I would like to state that | oppose the development of yet another apartment
complex in Bay View. Unless you live close to KK Avenue, you cannot sympathize
with homeowners that own their homes near this proposed development. We
already must accept and deal with many people that come into the neighborhoods to
visit shops, restaurants and apartment complexes.

Please DO NOT build another apartment complex near my home.
Thank you for your time,

Hector Ramos
602 E. Linus St.
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